
 

 

UPDATE NOTICE: BACKFLOW PREVENTION ASSEMBLY ALREADY INSTALLED  

By signing and returning this form, you are informing us that you already have a backflow prevention 

assembly attached to your sprinkler/irrigation system or well that is connected to the Grey Forest Utility 

water system. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

By checking the box, I certify that I am the customer at the address above and understand   the 

above information. 

*Please go through Vepo LLC. on our website gfugas.com to find a Backflow Prevention 

Assembly Tester (BPAT) if you haven’t done so already. This must be done annually. Please 

contact us at 210-695-8781 with any questions. 

 

Please mail form back for recordkeeping to 

 

ATTN Backflow Prevention 

Grey Forest Utilities 

P.O. Box 258 

Helotes, Texas 78023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CUSTOMER 

NAME 
 

ADDRESS 
 

SIGNATURE 
 

DATE                ____________________ 


